
Important notice – temporary road 
closure 
Flinders Highway (Charters Towers – Hughenden)  
Warrigal Creek bridge deck repair project  
 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise that Warrigal Creek Bridge on the 

Flinders Highway approximately 124km west of Charters Towers will be temporarily closed for a period to 

allow for bridge deck works to be completed.  

 

Traffic will not be able to cross the bridge on: 

 

Friday 27 September 2024 

between 9am and 1pm 

(*All work is subject to construction progress and weather conditions) 

 

Works are currently underway on the Warrigal Creek Bridge to repair the bridge deck surface and this 

temporary closure is required to complete repairs not 

accessible while the bridge is trafficked.  

 

Traffic controllers and the Queensland Police Service will be 

onsite while works are underway; access will be maintained 

for emergency services vehicles if required.  

Motorists who travel this area are asked to consider 

alternative routes or travel plans to avoid the four-hour 

closure period on Friday 27 September 2024. 

These works are being delivered in addition to day works on 

the bridge from 7am to 5pm daily, until Friday 4 October, 

2024. 

Important notice regarding vehicle width restrictions: 

Vehicle width restrictions are currently in place.  Heavy vehicle operators with loads 3.2 meters wide or 

greater must contact the project team on 0418 743 227 at least 24 hours prior to anticipated time of arrival to 

arrange for infrastructure to be cleared.  Failure to give advance warning will result in delays to travel through 

the works area.  

To keep up-to-date with changing traffic conditions, please visit the QLD Traffic website qldtraffic.qld.gov.au 

or call 13 19 40 (available 24 hours, 7 days a week). 

TMR would like to thank motorists for their patience and understanding during these important works. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Customer and Stakeholder Management, Northern District TMR Office 
Phone: 1800 625 648 
Email: engagement.northern@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Website: www.tmr.qld.gov.au 
*Free call from anywhere in Australia. Call charges apply for calls from mobile phones and payphones  
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